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I am thrilled to announce we have accepted two new 
missionaries with Vision Baptist Missions. Benjamin and 
Patricia Broyles are following the Lord’s leading to Albania. 
Chase Southard (getting married in October to Ashley) will 
be serving in South Africa. We are excited to see how God 
allows us to go forward! 
 
 

While we were on a survey trip in Albania, Pastor 
Trent Cornwell and the missionaries held the 
annual Our Generation Camp. God gave them a 
very good group of young people and many 
decisions. It’s sometimes easy to think God’s work 
is a work of the past, but I rejoice that many are still 
being called into God’s service. The greatest days 
are still ahead of us!   

  

 

 
Mindy and I celebrated 21 years of marriage in June! I am grateful for the 
wonderful wife God has given me. She is one of the most godly women I know and 
helps me fulfill the dream of serving God! 
 
 
We are blessed to have several missionary couples leaving this month for their 
field. The Brown’s will be headed to Turkey. The Pepperdine's will be heading to 

Taiwan. The White’s will be returning to Bolivia. The Till’s will be heading to Taiwan. Please pray God 
gives them the language and many souls for His harvest.  
 
 

 

Here to Serve,  

 

Jeff & Mindy Bush and family 

 


